HOUSE OF ASSEMBLY
Newfoundland and Labrador

JOEDY WALL, M.H.A.
District of Cape St. Francis

12 March 2024

To whom it may concern,

[ am writing to express my utmost support and admiration for the incredible initiative the
Killick Coast North Seniors Co-operative have taken on. The importance of engaging
with seniors and promoting aging in place cannot be understated and the newly formed
organization will play a vital role in ensuring the well-being and fulfillment of our senior
community members.

It is crucial for seniors to feel valued, heard, and supported in our communities
surrounded by familiar faces and in a comfortable environment. By creating a
cooperative that focuses on the needs and interests of seniors in the Killick Coast
communities, they are not only providing a sense of community but also fostering a
supportive network that enhances their quality of life.

Engaging with seniors is a two-way street that benefits both the seniors themselves and
the broader community. Seniors bring a wealth of knowledge, experience, and wisdom
that can enrich the lives of those around them. Additionally, by actively involving seniors
in community activities and decision-making processes, we create a more inclusive and
vibrant society for all.

I wish Thomas Mengal and the Killick Coast North Seniors Co-operative success in
securing funding for their project. Please accept this letter as formal support in their
efforts to secure funding and I look forward to working with them in the future.

Sincerel
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JOEDY WAIA, MHA
Distri€t of Cape St. Francis
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